

Ref: DOIA 20-099

7 November 2019

Vicki McRae

By email: alphaburnstation@gmail.com

Dear Vicki

Thank you for your official information request received on 11 October 2019 for a copy of the iwi report that was completed as part of the Alpha Burn Station tenure review.

Our records show that Alpha Burn Station was inspected by a Ngāi Tahu representative on 27 April 1995. However, no written report of this inspection was requested by Land Information New Zealand (LINZ) or produced by Ngāi Tahu.

Though the iwi report is not available, please find enclosed two other documents which may be helpful:

- 1. Knight Frank Submission to Commissioner of Crown Lands Draft Proposal for Tenure Review - Alphaburn Station
- 2. Knight Frank Submission to Commissioner of Crown Lands Final Proposal for Tenure Review – Alphaburn Station

These reports note at paragraphs 4.2 that Alpha Burn Station was inspected in 1995, that there were no particular sites of interest discussed and that a report would be produced if requested. I can confirm that no such request for a report was made by LINZ.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact April Hussey, Manager Land & Property Christchurch on (03) 374 3849.

Yours sincerely

Jeremy Barr

Group Manager - Land and Property (Christchurch)